NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

Notice is hereby given to taxpayers of RIPLEY COUNTY, Indiana, that the County adopted its 2015
budgets, tax rates, and levies on October 20, 2014. Due to a technical error, the County failed to adopt a
2015 tax rate and levy for its County School Supplemental Fund. The County hereby notifies taxpayers
that on November 25, 2014, at 6:00 p.m., the County Council will meet at the Ripley County Annex

Meeting Room to adopt a 2015 tax rate and levy of $0.0568 and $70,000, respectively, for its County
School Supplemental Fund.



